
Over Summer 2022, MNOPF 
took The Pension Regulator’s 
“scams pledge”. You can see 

what this means in the 
information shown on this 

page.

Scammers have stolen millions of 
pounds from pensioners. If you 

have been approached to transfer 
your pension, and something 

doesn’t feel right, contact Mercer 
through the usual channels and 

visit any of the links below.

How to spot a pension scam

Alert police to a suspected scam

https://www.moneyhelper.org.uk/en/money-troubles/scams/how-to-spot-a-pension-scam#:~:text=Help%20with%20scams&text=Unsolicited%20approaches%20by%20phone%2C%20text,you%20to%20call%20them%20back.
https://www.moneyhelper.org.uk/en/money-troubles/scams/how-to-spot-a-pension-scam#:~:text=Help%20with%20scams&text=Unsolicited%20approaches%20by%20phone%2C%20text,you%20to%20call%20them%20back.
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/a-z-of-fraud/pension-scams
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/a-z-of-fraud/pension-scams

